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January 2024 
 
Dear Friends of Torrance Students and Schools,  
 
The Torrance Education Foundation (TEF) has been proudly serving the Torrance community since 
1992.  
 
On Friday, April 19, 2024, TEF is celebrating its 32nd Anniversary at our Annual Celebrate Education 
Dinner, raising funds for our excellent Torrance schools and 23,000 enrolled Torrance students.  
 
We invite you to consider supporting our cause, “Ensuring Our Future, One Student at a Time.” 
Funds from our event will be used to expand and enhance various learning opportunities.  
 

• Become an event sponsor at one of our four sponsorship levels and plan to join us 
for the annual fundraising event. 

• Become a “Friend of Education” Help furnish 1 of the 17 Elementary Science Labs as 
part of the STEM Initiative.  

• Donate an item or a gift certificate to our exciting silent or live auction. 
 
Through contributions from friends and families like you, TEF ensures all 23,000 TUSD Students 
have the tools and skills they need to succeed in school and life. We invest in various learning 
opportunities such as STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, and Mathematics) 
programming, which give students the opportunity to experience hands-on projects that complement 
and enhance their daily studies. 
 
Monetary and in-kind donations are fully tax-deductible. The Torrance Education Foundation is a 
tax-exempt organization under Section 501(c)3 of the U.S. IRS Code. Tax ID# 33-0506936.   
 
Please call Jessica Tinajero with questions (310) 972-6970 or email us at admin@TEF4Kids.org. 
You can also find more information on our website www.TEF4Kids.org/Events. 
 
Thank you for considering becoming a TEF investor and our partner in giving to support Torrance 
children. We sincerely appreciate your generosity.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Patrick Furey      
President      


